
 

 

 

 
 

 
Board of Directors 

Meetings and Travel 
 
The International Association of Forensic Nurses Board of Directors 
meets every third Thursday of every month from 2:00PM to 4:00PM 
EST. Meeting attendance is required of every board position.  
 
In addition, travel is required for the in-person IAFN Board of 
Directors retreat, held once a year, and the IAFN Forensic Nursing 
Science and Practice Conference, also held once a year. IAFN 
reimburses all individuals for necessary and reasonable travel and 
expenses related to IAFN approved business. 

 
If you have a conflict or question(s), please do not hesitate to 
contact the Nominating Committee Staff Liaison, Sarah Jimenez-
Valdez at sarahjv@forensicnurses.org or 443-249-8494. 

 


